
MAY2 s 2000

Arango Construction Company 
ATTN: Alex Ayala 
4000 Albermarle Street, N.W.  
Washington, DC 20016 

SUBJECT: INVITATION FOR BID NO. ADM-00-013 

Dear Mr. Ayala: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that your bid under the subject solicitation is hereby 
rejected in accordance with Federal Acquisition Regulation, Part 28.101-4, Noncompliance with 
bid guarantee requirements.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Debbie Neff, Contract Specialist, on 
(301) 415-8160.  

Sincerely, 

Robert Webber, Contract Officer 
Contract Management Branch No. 1 
Division of Contracts & Property Management 
Office of Administration
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